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WELCOME BACK TO BALLET
2020-TERM 1

Australian Dance Academy

Welcome back and Happy New Year to
everyone. We hope your break was just what
you needed. I was lucky enough to travel far
and wide with my husband Tony and had a
fabulous time. I am Back in the studio now
eagerly waiting for the new year to begin. It is
an exciting time, our teachers are prepared and
just waiting for the studios to be filled with
smiling faces ready to dance. It is always a
pleasure to see our young ones progress to their
next level, beginning the term taller and more
mature.

It is also a wonderful time of year to get to meet
new parents and their slightly nervous children
who are wanting to start classes. It takes a little
bit of getting used to and we are proud to have
you as a parent or student of the Australian

Dance Academy.
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RETURNING TO CLASSES
SATURDAY 1ST FEBRUARY 2020

Term1|

Our Australian Dance Academy Newsletter is
emailed every two months to keep everyone up
to date with important dates, student news,
points of interest in the world of dance at
home and around the world and to give you
snippets of information which may help
parents who are not familiar with dance.
Young dancers are usually very passionate,
creative people who can be perfectionists and
very sensitive.

The Australian Dance Academy is the training
School for Duprada Dance Company. Young
dancers who progress through the ballet school
are given the opportunity to become part of a
unique organisation now in its 36th Year of
performing traditional ballets and original
choreography throughout the Territory and
beyond.
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= SATURDAY
1ST FEBRUARY

| Ballet Uniforms will be delivered
over the next week. The Studio is
' open between 10.00 and 4.30
. Monday to Friday and from 8.00 to
; = | 12.00 on Saturday Morning. You

‘ " can ring 89531800 to order
however fittings are essential.

Please Note: The Australian Dance Academy invoices each student for each term. Sports Vouchers
are accepted and can be emailed to admin@australiandanceacademy.com.au when you receive your
Voucher. The ballet school is not a funded organisation and relies on student fees, funds raised
and support from Premium Pete. We also pride ourselves on doing our best for our students and
our parents with considered class schedules, educated passionate teachers and by keeping fees as
manageable as possible. Second classes are discounted, tap shoes can be hired, performances and
costumes are at minimum cost and we ensure the students have extra rehearsals at no extra cost
making up for any public holidays or missed classes during the year.

Please ensure your fees are paid as quickly as possible, online payments are welcomed. Remember
if you shop at Premium Pete you are supporting the ballet School and Duprada Dance Company.

PROUDLY TERRITORIAN

e We support local businesses ensuring
that we Buy Local - always

e Australian Made - always

* Uniform Leotards & Tights Made in
Australia

e Costumes made in Australia

 Email to save Paper and Ink

e 20years of washing our drinking cups

* Recycle our paper

Community Active and Proud
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